
22nd of June - 26th of June 

 

Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  

15 minutes  
 
Spellings and 
Dictation 
 
Spellings practise: 
Please join us here for 
our weekly spellings 
and dictation test. 
 
 
 
 

30 minutes  
 
Read to your child  
 
Read two or three 
books to your child. 
After each book, chat 
about your favourite 
parts of the book.  
 
Invite your child to 
“Read” Look at a book 
with your child. 
Practice looking for 
tricky words. Make 
sure you look at the 
comprehension tips. 
 

30 minutes  
 
Phonics  
 
This week we are 
looking at alternative 
spellings patterns for 
the diagraph ‘oo’.  
 
Watch this video and 
practice with Mr 
Thorne.  
 
Now complete the 
activity sheets below:  
 
Phonics spotter sheet 
 
Phonics grouping 
sheet  

30 minutes  
 
Handwriting  
 
Now that we have 
completed all of our 
joins it is very 
important that we 
continue to practise 
using these within our 
writing.  
 
I would like you to 
read the poem ‘Moving 
school’, attached 
below and think about 
which verse is your 
favourite and copy this 
out using your neatest 
handwriting. 
 

30 minutes  
 
Maths Quiz  
 
Complete this week’s 
maths quiz questions. 
 
Maths quiz 
 
Now mark your 
answers.  
 
Maths quiz answer 
sheet 

Prep III Week 11 Timetable 
 
Don’t forget your LIVE Drama lesson with Fran. This will be on a Wednesday from 1.20-2.05pm (Meeting ID: 895 4474 
4045 Password: 196521) 
 
Don’t forget your LIVE Mandarin lessons with Alison. This will be on Wednesday 11.45-12.30pm (Meeting ID:  
775 233 5501 Password: 335501) 

https://www.loom.com/share/1c8f85a273174b2799d059685b0eecc1
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jNpqXXClrAA
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Week-11-prep-3-phonics-oo-spotter-story-.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Week-11-prep-3-phonics-grouping-activity-sheet-.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Week-11-prep-3-phonics-grouping-activity-sheet-.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Prep-III-week-11-Maths-quiz.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Prep-III-week-11-Parent-sheet.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Prep-III-week-11-Parent-sheet.pdf
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Moving school poem  
 
Handwriting template  
 
Handwriting template 
– wider lines 

15 minutes  
Water break  

15 minutes  
Water break  

15 minutes  
Water break  

15 minutes  
Water break  

15 minutes  
Water break  

40 minutes  
 
Recount  
 
Please have a 
notebook/ note paper 
ready for this lesson, in 
addition to the writing 
sheet attached.  
 
WALT:  
Write a recount about 
your virtual visit of the 
British museum.  
 
Start by exploring the 
British museum 
virtually.  
 
Select three objects/ 
artefacts that interest 
you in the museum and 

40 minutes  
 
Project  
 
You will need a 
notebook or plain lined 
paper for this lesson. 
 
WALT:  
To learn about how the 
Olympics of Olympus 
closed the Olympic 
games. 
 
Read this PowerPoint 
below 
 
Now write a speech for 
the closing feast of the 
Olympics of Olympus, 

40 minutes  
 
Creative writing 
 
WALT:   
Write an imaginative 
narrative in the first 
person. 
 
You are the captain of 
a space exploration 
team and have landed 
on a new planet to 
explore. Once on the 
planet, disaster strikes 
and you become 
stranded (whether this 
is temporarily or 
permanently is up to 
you)… 
 
Using your Green 

40 minutes  
 
Maths  
 
WALT:  
Understand the 7 
symbols that make up 
Roman numerals and 
how they are 
combined to represent 
numbers. 
 
Start by watching the 
video clip below 
 
ROMAN NUMERAL 
VIDEO CLIP 
 
Now have a try at the 
Roman Numeral 
Decoding Challenge – 
use your 

40 minutes  
 
Science  
 
WALT:  
Identify the different 
layers of the rainforest.  
 
Start by watching this 
video about the 
rainforest. 
 
Consider the following 
questions:  
Where are the 
rainforests of the 
world located?  
What do you notice?  
What is the climate 
like?  
What types of plants 
do you see growing 

https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Moving-School-by-Anon-Week-11-Poem-Handwriting.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Handwriting-Template-1.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Handwriting-Template-Wider-Lines.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Handwriting-Template-Wider-Lines.pdf
https://britishmuseum.withgoogle.com/
https://britishmuseum.withgoogle.com/
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Project-PowerPoint-Olympic-speech-task-1.pdf
about:blank
about:blank
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3vijLre760w
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make detailed notes 
about each one.  
 
Now write about your 
tour around the British 
museum, including the 
3 artefacts/ objects 
that you studied and 
why they interested 
you. 
 
Remember to write in 
the past tense and use 
paragraphs to 
structure your writing.  
 
Writing template 
worksheet  
 
 
 
 

imagining that you are 
a philosopher during 
this period of time. 
After you have 
completed the above 
activity, watch the 
closing ceremony of 
the 2012 Olympic 
games.  
 
Consider the following 
questions:  
Why the Olympics are 
important today?  
What do they 
symbolise?  

Thinking Hat and 
getting creative, 
consider responses to 
the following 
questions to help you 
when brainstorming 
and setting the scene 
for the story of your 
time on the planet… 
 
● What planet have 

you arrived on? 
How? Why?  

● Are you alone? If 
not, who is there 
with you? 

● What did you 
see?  

● What did you 
smell?  

● What did you 
hear?  

● What did you 
feel?  

● What did you 
taste?  

● How did you feel? 
Why? 

● What might you 
have said to your 
team? 

● What might they 
have said to you?  

understanding of the 
symbols and how they 
represent numbers to 
decode the hidden 
messages in Latin 
using the ‘keys’ 
provided. 
 
Roman numeral 
worksheets 
 
Once you have 
decoded each 
message, have a go at 
translating the Latin 
into modern day 
English to find out 
what each phrase 
means… Type the Latin 
into the translator 
below… 
 
LATIN TO ENGLISH 
TRANSLATOR 
 
As an extension, have 
a go at writing the 
year you were born 
using Roman numerals 
– remember, you need 
to break the number 
up into its component 
parts using thousands, 

here?  
 
Now explore the layers 
of the rainforest in 
more detail.  
 
Using the fact file 
attached below to 
complete the 
worksheet, identifying 
and labelling the 
different layers of the 
rainforest, including 
information about 
each layer.  
 
Layers of the rainforest 
worksheet 
 
Layers of the rainforest 
fact file 

https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Recount-Week-10-Prep-3-writing-template-worksheet-3.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Recount-Week-10-Prep-3-writing-template-worksheet-3.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ij3sgRG5sPY&t=3620s
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Week-11-Roman-Numerals-Decoding-Math-Challenge.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Week-11-Roman-Numerals-Decoding-Math-Challenge.pdf
about:blank
about:blank
https://www.dkfindout.com/uk/animals-and-nature/habitats-and-ecosystems/rainforest-layers/
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Prep-3-Science-Week-11-Layers-of-the-rainforest-.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Prep-3-Science-Week-11-Layers-of-the-rainforest-.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Science-Prep-3-week-11-Layers-of-the-rainforest-factfile-.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Science-Prep-3-week-11-Layers-of-the-rainforest-factfile-.pdf
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● What did you / 
they do and why? 

● What went 
wrong? 

● How did you 
survive while 
trying to escape 
the planet? 

● How did you 
escape the 
planet? 

● How did you feel 
when back on 
board your space 
exploration 
vehicle or back at 
home? 

 
Now write up the story 
of your team’s mission 
in the first person 
using the ‘Captain’s 
Mission Log’ template 
below. 
 
Remember to use:  
I, she, he, we, our, my, 
their, they… 
 
Mission log story 
writing template  
 
Using a recording 

hundreds, tens and 
units… 
  

https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Creative-Writing-Captains-Log-Story-Template-1.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Creative-Writing-Captains-Log-Story-Template-1.pdf
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device, you could even 
read and record an 
audio book of your 
story – remember to 
consider your use of 
expression! 
 

30 minutes  
Snack  

30 minutes  
Snack  

30 minutes  
Snack  

30 minutes  
Snack  

30 minutes  
Snack  

PE with Coach Marc 
 
Please click this link 
and choose one of 
Coach Marc’s sessions 
for your PE lesson 
today. 
 
 
 

40 minutes  
 
Comprehension  
 
Complete the below 
comprehension, 
remembering our 
comprehension rules.  
 
Comprehension sheet, 
‘A cat always lands on 
its feet’ 
 
Comprehension 
answer sheet 
 
Golden rules sheet   

Mandarin  
 
Please log into Zoom 
and join Alison for this 
week’s Mandarin 
lesson. 
 
 
 

40 minutes  
 
Grammar  
 
WALT:  
Understand that 
coordinate 
conjunctions are words 
which link 2 simpler 
sentences together to 
make more detailed, 
complex sentences. To 
memorise the 7 
coordinating 
conjunctions using the 
FANBOYS acronym. 
 
Using your White 
Thinking Hat, review 
what you already know 

Music with Janie 
 
Please click this link 
for your Music lesson 
with Janie today. 
 

https://mulberryhouseschool.com/parents-area/preps-pe-with-coach-marc/
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Prep-III-Week-11-comprehension-A-cat-always-lands-on-its-feet.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Prep-III-Week-11-comprehension-A-cat-always-lands-on-its-feet.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Prep-III-Week-11-comprehension-A-cat-always-lands-on-its-feet.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Comprehension-Answer-Sheet-Template-2.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Comprehension-Answer-Sheet-Template-2.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/The-9-Golden-Comprehension-Rules-1.pdf
https://www.loom.com/share/baf9595c76e8410780b7c19053baeec5
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about ‘coordinate 
conjunctions’…  
Learn about the 
‘FANBOYS’ acronym (a 
very helpful way of 
remembering the 
coordinate 
conjunctions, by 
watching the video 
clip below. 
 
FANBOYS VIDEO CLIP 
 
Now click on the 
worksheet link below 
to have a go at this 
week’s three grammar 
challenges… 
 
Coordinate 
conjunctions grammar 
challenge worksheet 
 
A (bronze) - Identify 
coordinating 
conjunctions in 
sentences. 
 
B (silver) – Consider 
and add appropriate 
coordinating 
conjunctions to 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-catJZm_2TI
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Coordinate-Conjunctions-Grammar-Activity-Week-11.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Coordinate-Conjunctions-Grammar-Activity-Week-11.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Coordinate-Conjunctions-Grammar-Activity-Week-11.pdf
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complete the 
sentences.  
 
C (gold) – Re-write 
pairs of sentences 
using a conjunction to 
connect them 
together. 
 
EXTENSION – Create 
your own sentences 
using coordinating 
conjunctions! 

1 hour  
Lunch  

1 hour  
Lunch  

1 hour  
Lunch  

1 hour  
Lunch  

1 hour  
Lunch  

Option A: 
 
Create a business plan 
to raise money for 
‘Doorstep homeless 
families project’.  
 
Firstly, write down all 
the different ways that 
you could raise money 
for the charity.  
 
Now select one idea 
and explain it in detail, 
including, how you will 
raise money, the 

Option A: 
 
Take a nature walk 
around your garden or 
local park (with a 
grown-up) and collect 
together some leaves, 
flowers and twigs. 
Attach the leaves and 
flowers to the twigs by 
wrapping them tightly 
with elastic bands or 
tying them with string 
to create your very 
own brushes! 

   

Drama 
 
Please log into Zoom 
and join Fran for 
today’s Drama lesson 
 
Option A: 
 
Paper straws project 
 
We are all now well 
informed about the 
plastic problem, 
therefore, today we 
would like you to put 
on your ‘eco hats’ and 

Option A: 
 
Research the cat 
family, finding out how 
many species of cats 
there are in the world.  
 
Which is your favourite 
cat and why?  
 
Present your research 
as a poster or fact 
sheet!  
 
Option B: 
 

Option A:  
Design your own 
function machines 
board game. Start by 
making some number 
cards, for example, 
showing the numbers 1 
to 100 – each player 
can select one at the 
beginning of the game. 
Next, make some 
counters for players to 
choose from, and make 
a dice if you do not 
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amount you would like 
to raise and what 
resources you will 
need (if you are going 
to have a bake sale, 
what ingredients are 
you going to need?) 
Use the template 
below to help you.  
 
Business template 
sheet 
 
Option B: 
 
Write a letter to your 
Prep II schoolmates 
explaining what to 
expect when they 
move to Prep III after 
the summer holidays. 
Do you have any tips 
to share that will help 
them with their 
upcoming 
assessments? 
 

Using paint or ink, 
explore the different 
marks your new 
brushes create! If you 
don’t have any paint, 
take some inspiration 
from Louisiana born 
artist, Henry Neubig, 
and mix mud with 
water to create your 
own! 
 
Option B:  
 
Create a memory jar to 
commemorate your 
time in lock down. 
Think about what your 
favourite moment has 
been, as well as, your 
happiest and funniest 
memories. Also reflect 
on some of the 
challenges that you 
have faced during this 
period.  
 
You could fill a jar with 
letters, pictures and 
notes, or you could 

create your own paper 
straws to replace those 
plastic ones in your 
house. Following this 
link to help you.  
 
Option B: 
 
Learn some magic 
tricks to impress your 
friends and family 
with! Start by taking a 
look at the video clip 
below for some 
inspiration… 

  
MAGIC TRICK 
TRAINING VIDEO CLIP 

  
You could then 
research and learn 
others! 
 

Chop a segment from 
a magazine or 
photograph. Stick it on 
a plain sheet of paper. 
Get your Green 
Thinking Hat on and 
get creative, extending 
the lines, shapes and 
patterns you see to 
create an imaginative 
artwork! 
 

have one. Then, create 
a game board with 
spaces indicating an 
operation (addition, 
subtraction, 
multiplication or 
division) and a 
number. For example, 
if I were to pick the 
number 14 and then 
land on a space 
marked ‘x 2’, I would 
have to calculate this, 
my answer being 28 – 
points could be won 
for correct calculations 
and you can write 
down and keep track 
of your running total 
too! 
 
Option B:  
 
Learn how to solve a 
Sudoku puzzle by 
printing off the 
following sheets and 
completing the grids. 
 

https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Week-11-Buisness-plan-template-co-curricular-activity-.pdf
https://mulberryhouseschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Week-11-Buisness-plan-template-co-curricular-activity-.pdf
https://www.natgeokids.com/uk/kids-club/cool-kids/general-kids-club/how-to-make-paper-straws/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nl_Mr_4JZwk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nl_Mr_4JZwk
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draw a jar and fill it 
with words and 
pictures.  
Be create with your 
ideas!  

Bronze challenge 
Silver challenge 
Gold challenge 

 

https://www.kidsmathgamesonline.com/sudoku/printableworksheets/easy/all.html
https://www.kidsmathgamesonline.com/sudoku/printableworksheets/medium/all.html
https://www.kidsmathgamesonline.com/sudoku/printableworksheets/hard/all.html

